
 

 

Amazing Communication
 

Industry info, open forum discussions,

and member communications — make

sure you're on our mailing list.

 

 

Compatible with All Devices
 

Clean modern design on desktop,

smartphone, and tablet to get our

message across.

Improved Navigation
 

User friendly to navigate on our updated

platform with a simple click to get what

you need.  

 

 

The Sharing Alliance™ team knows how important it

has been to adapt to challenges over the years.

Providing industry professionals and Alliance

Members with ongoing education and information

on their commercial operations and compliance

needs is the Sharing Alliance's utmost priority.

We're excited to announce the rollout of our new

website filled with timely information about federal

laws, upcoming events, Alliance Member exclusive

content, and many more features with an innovative

look and feel.
 

When you become an Alliance Member you get 

educational content to stay up to date on all the

compliance matters you need to know in real-time.

Interested in joining the team? Becoming a member?

Registering for an event? Contact us now!

Remember, the only way to sign up for a

membership is by attending the in-person

conference. Industry attendees receive one year of 

membership in the Sharing Alliance when they

register for the in-person event this May 2022.

 

30+
 

YEARS OF SHARING

 

 

200+
 

ARCHIVED PRESENTATION,

WEBINARS, AND WHITE

PAPERS

 

 

10+
 

ESTEEMED BOARD

MEMBERS

 

30+
 

INDUSTRY SPECIFIC

EVENTS

 

About Us
 

We are a not-for-profit organization
dedicated to the ongoing education of its
members on commercial operations and
compliance.

 

mail@sharingalliance.org


sharingalliance.org
 

 

 

 

 

The Sharing Alliance Mission of 2021
 

 

 
EXPLORE THE NEW WEBSITE NOW

 
 

 

Sharing Alliance Highlights
 

 

 

30th Annual Sharing Conference

We are excited to invite you back to our annual in-person event and encourage you to register
for the 30th Annual Sharing Conference now to get the early bird pricing. This in-person
conference will be taking place in National Harbor, Maryland from Tuesday, May 17th to
Thursday, May 19th. Your health and safety are important to us. Contact us now to learn
more about our Covid-19 precautions. 

 

 
GET MORE INFO HERE
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